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Rt Hon William Whitelaw CH
Secretary of State

Home Office

50 Queen Anne's Gate
London SW1H QAT

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter of_ 26 April
to Patrick Jenkin about the regulation of radio frequencies.
I understand that the staff and finance required to mount
the review will be found from within existing ceilings,

and on that basis I have no objection to what you propose.

I am copying this to the recipients of yours.

LEON BRITTAN
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